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We are so excited to start this new school year out with a lot of new faces. Here 

are a few things about our new principal Charles.  

Where are you from: Brainerd, MN 

Hobbies: Playing softball, watching sports, reading and traveling. 

Favorite Movie: Field of dreams 

Favorite sport: Baseball or softball 

About your family: wife– Danielle, no kids. I have 2 brothers– an older one living in 
Brainerd and a younger one who is an air force officer stationed in Omaha. 

Pets: no pets right now, but I’ve had several dogs and cats in the past. 

Favorite food: tuna casserole 

Favorite beverage: dr. Pepper 

Favorite book: Blackhawk down 

Favorite dessert: cherry pie 

Favorite scripture story: parable of the good Samaritan 

Favorite things or things you love: I really love watching gopher football and win-
ter Olympics 

Favorite joke: A student came into the classroom one day and said “to show you how 
well I understand fractions, I’ve only done a quarter of my homework”. 

Sept 18 Fall picture day 

Sept 19 Religious Education begins 

Sept 24-28  Scholastic Bookfair  

Sept 27 Grandparents Day Mass 

Oct 1 No School– PLC 

Oct 2 Mid– Quarter 1 

Oct 12  2 Hour Early Out 

Oct 15 No School-Public school    

conferences and work time 

Oct 17 Service-a-thon 

Oct 18-19 No school– MEA 

                    Mission Statement 

                   As believers in God, and 

moved by the power of the Holy Spirit, 

we foster spiritual and academic for-

mation of our students in a positive, 

welcoming atmosphere that reflects a 

respect for all people.  

Getting to know our new Principal Charles Durham 

Cancer touches all of our lives in one way or another. As a third grade service project 
we would like to add a soft touch to those who have to endure chemotherapy treat-
ments. These treatments last several hours and during that time the patient probably 
feels scared, lonely, and discouraged. We would like to help cheer them up with a small 
bag of goodies that may come in handy in the days to follow. These bags will include 
travel size lotion - UNSCENTED, hand sanitizer (UNSCENTED), Kleenex, Chap Stick, 
a small bag of hard candy, a pack of gum, a small puzzle book, soft socks/slippers and a 
hand written card from the third grade students representing our school. We would 
like to make as many bags up as possible – especially to have ready in October which is 
Cancer Awareness Month.  

This is where we need your help. We are asking for donated supplies that were men-
tioned above or a cash donation to buy them ourselves. Each bag cost close to $10 to 
make. Any help would be greatly appreciated. If you are able to help, please drop off 
supplies/money to the third grade classroom. We 
will take donations up until our school Christmas 
program. Bags will be made and delivered as sup-
plies come in. Thank you so much for helping us 
with this awesome project and for hopefully 
bringing a smile to their faces. 

Mrs. McIlravy & Third Grade Students 



Welcome Back to School! Or in the case of 
most of our preschoolers this year, wel-
come to your first day of school. We are 
off to a great start! Our primary focus 
during these first few weeks is introducing 
routines and procedures, ensuring we 
start our school year off on the right 

foot. 

I would like to welcome Miss Kari and Mr. Michael to our pre-
school staff. They have been a wonderful addition to our 
school and an absolute pleasure to work with. The atmosphere 
of support and encouragement in our classroom has been 
contagious. I am so proud of how well our students work and 
play together! I look forward to seeing all the great things we 
can accomplish together.  
 

Teacher Ann  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, September 18th  

Order forms were sent 

home this week 

 

 

 

 

 

All K-5 families are required to volunteer a total of 12 hours thoughout 

the school year. There are several opportunities to fulfill these hours.  

-The service-a-thon is approaching fast and we need someone to be the coordinator. 

Please contact RoAnn Trout if you are interested.  

-The Home and School group is looking for people to join their team. If you are inter-

ested or would like more information please contact Jackie Stevens by 

email:  jmstevens26@yahoo.com or phone number 218-296-1756  

September 24-28, 7:30am– 3:30pm 

Special Event:  

Grandparents Day Mass           

September 27th 8:30 am 

 
Please remember to return the pink and yellow forms that came home on 

Wednesday. These are VERY important and we are required to have them 

signed in order to get funding for textbooks and health services through the 

public school.  

REMINDERS 

• Please call  right away in the morning if 

your child is ill and will not be in 

school. Please leave a voicemail if no 

one answers. The voicemail is checked  

first thing every morning.  

• Please pick up your child/ren by 

3:30pm. If they are not picked up by 

then they will be sent to after care. 

• SCRIP– We have several gift cards on 

hand. Please contact Jessi in the office 

for more information about SCRIP. 

mailto:jmstevens26@yahoo.com

